BACCN Twitter Chat March 2021 #baccnleadership Report

I want to thank @credland_nicki  for supporting our #baccnleadership twitter chat this week.  This last year has certainly highlighted the need for strong leadership across the board – regardless of the grade and or position you find yourself in. This chat highlighted many aspects of leadership we all value and or strive to achieve on a daily basis.  I want to once again thank all those that took part and shared your insights. 

Please remember that you can use our usual Wakelet summary:  https://wke.lt/w/s/3KlcXu to revisit some of the chatter and or support your CPD hours / reflections.

Join us on the 15th of March for our next twitter chat – details to follow soon.

Thank you and let’s keep the conversation going….

Karin Gerber
BACCN Conference Director  

